
 

 

 

Richard Dodds 

I am a member of the farming community living two miles East of Humshaugh 

on a mixed farm which is comprised of livestock and arable. It’s family run 

along traditional lines. My three children, the last of whom left in 2010, went to 

Humshaugh C of E School as did myself and my wife, who while the children 

attended was an active member of the PTA.  I was invited to become a 

foundation governor in 2007 and have acted in that role since then, with my 

current term ending in June 2015. In earlier years I enjoyed playing table tennis 

in the youth club run in the Methodist Church of which I became a member. 


